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Date  Time Nature Details 

12/12/2018 02:31 Overdose Deputies and units from the Marysville 

Fire Department responded to a 

residence in the 11000 block of US 

Route 36 for an overdose. The victim 

was transported to Memorial Hospital 

and a report was taken, #18-1069. 

12/12/2018 07:20 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to State Route 347 

near Storms Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2006 

Ford Expedition that struck a deer.  A 

crash report was taken, #80-18-552. 

12/12/2018 07:36 Theft A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

11000 block of Converse Road to 

investigate the theft of cash from a 

vehicle.  No report was taken. 

12/12/2018 09:20 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the US Route 33 

off ramp to State Route 739 to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2010 Toyota Camry and a 

2015 Honda Civic. No Report was taken.  

12/12/2018 11:21 Dog Bite The Union County Dog Warden assisted 

a Marysville Police Officer with a dog 

bite investigation at a residence on 

Emmaus Road. A report was taken, #18-

1070. 

12/12/2018 12:50 Open Container As a result of a traffic stop on US Route 

33 near Honda Parkway, a deputy 

charged Bobi J. Hildreth, age 52 of 

Richwood with having an open container 

of alcohol in a vehicle.  A report was 

taken, #18-1070. 



12/12/2018 17:23 Fraud A deputy was dispatched to a residence 

in the 10000 block of Darby Boulevard 

West to investigate a fraudulent online 

transaction involving a phony website. A 

report was taken, #18-1073. 
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